THURLEIGH ENVIRONMENTAL IMPROVEMENT NETWORK

Meeting 28th June 2011



Permissive Paths. We have now received the Map from Martin showing these paths and will try and incorporate them into walks. **Action Closed**.

Pedestrians on Road Sign. Bill chased with Highways agency during their recent visit to the Village. **Ongoing Bill**

Hedge in High Street. This has now been trimmed. Action Closed.

FP by Resevoir. Ian has visited and identified that some cutting back is required just after and in front of the wooden bridge. Also some pruning of undergrowth around the young trees are required. Working party to be arranged to deal. **Action EIN**.

Village Garden. As little interest has been received from the Village, it was agreed no further action would be taken. Action Closed.

New Actions

To carry on clearing Footpaths as required and reporting any problems to the Borough Council.